
Judge Says No to Law Firm on
NFL Concussion Settlement
The Associated Press reports that a federal judge has denied a
law firm’s request to be added as an administrator of the
NFL’s estimated $1 billion concussion settlement.

“U.S. District Judge Anita Brody rejected an attempt from the
Locks Law Firm to join the process that compensates former
players for head injuries they sustained during their careers.
The firm had claimed that the process was going too slowly,”
according to the AP report.

Nearly 400 claims that could pay out more than $416 million
have already been approved.

Read the AP report.
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